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 English 

In English this half term we will be 

we will be developing our love of 

writing through exploring Katie in 

London. This story has lots of non-

fiction within which links well to our 

Geography topic. 

We will be using colourful 

semantics and narrative therapy 

to break down what is happening 

in a story and use our imagination 

to create our own pieces of 

writing,   

 

 

 

Zones of  

Regulation 

 

We use zones of regulation  

to encourage children to 

recognise and regulate  

their own emotions.  

 

 

 

 Maths 

Year 1- we will be learning 

addition and subtraction within 

10 using practical items to 

support our learning. 

Year 2- addition and 

subtraction- consisting of add 

by making 10, add across a 10, 

10 more 10 less all working 

towards adding and 

subtracting 2 digit numbers and 

crossing a ten. 

PSHE: 

We will be focussing Relationships- exploring 

who is special to us, looking at different 

family set ups and instilling a sense of 

belonging into many groups such as family, 

friends, school etc. 

 Science 

We will be learning about Seasonal Changes. We 

will look at how many seasons there are, how 

many months there are and how they relate. We 

will investigate each season in detail. 

 

 

 

 

Geography 

We will be looking at Where We Live- The UK. We will 

learn the countries and capital cities of the UK. Also, 

we will look at the seas which surround us and look 

forward to going on a visit of our local area looking 

for physical and human features. 

We will be using our knowledge from this topic to 

build our writing skills. 

 

Phonics: 

We will be continuing to use the 

brilliant Read Write Inc scheme this 

year. Children will be given reading 

books based on their phonics 

learning.  

 

RE: 

We will be learning about Expressing 

religion in different ways. We will be 

looking into sacred places and books. 

 

PE: 

PE will take place every Wednesday 

afternoon. Please make sure to 

bring your PE kit on this day. 

 

Music: 

We will be taking part in a Music Theory program 

learning how to read, write and play music.  

 

Choose Time: 

When we have completed our 

learning job, we have the 

opportunity for choose time for 

some regulation. 

 

Reading  

Please remember to read with your child every night. Each 

child will have a reading record book. This can be signed by 

parent, carers and older siblings. 

 
We hope you find this newsletter useful and if you have any questions or 

queries, please contact me on Class Dojo.  

Thank you, Miss Law. 

 

 


